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Delegation would be prepared to see it retained; for we
are satisfied that adequate safeguards remain to the
Staff through the Appeals and Tribunal procedures which
have been set up for their protection. As the Secretary-
General has said and I quote ~ "with the obligation of
the Secretary-General to give to the Staff member his
reasons for action if the Staff member so desires, his
obligation to present the case fully to the Advisory
Board, on which the Staff will be represented, and his
obligation to explain his actions to the Tribunal, the
safeguards against abuses are so strong that the risk
cannot possibly outweigh the advantage of the clause from
the Staff point of view",

We are also inclined to the view that the
Secretary-General in the matter of definition of
political activities should be able to make exceptions,
But they should fall within established rules. For this
reason, we lean more to the text proposed by the
Secretary-General for the modification of Regulation 1.7
than we do to the more rigid text recommended by the
Advisory Committee. But these and other questions of
detail can more properly be dealt with later in the
debate when the Committee begins a detailed consideration
of the proposed amendment, at which time my Delegation
may have more to say.




